
 

 
8 June 2022 

 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 

Red Rainstorm Warning Arrangements 
 
As the red rainstorm warning has been hoisted by the Hong Kong Observatory at 10:45, please note 
that special dismissal arrangements will be implemented today.  If a red or black rainstorm warning 
persists until 12:55, your son will only be dismissed if they are picked up by a parent or guardian. 
Otherwise, he will need to stay on campus until the weather conditions allow for them to safely leave 
on their own.  In the meantime, school staff will stay with the students and dismiss the students when 
conditions permit.  
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
 Yours faithfully, 
  

  

 R.K.Y. Cheng 
 Headmaster 
 


